
 

 

City of Wharton 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Contact Person: Paula Favors, TRMC 

City of Wharton 

979-532-2491   

979-532-0181 (f) 

www.cityofwharton.com  

City of Wharton Announces Temporary Closure of Playground Equipment at 

Dinosaur Park  

 

Wharton, TX, March 4, 2025-  

 

The City of Wharton is announcing the temporary closure of the playground equipment at 

Dinosaur Park starting Wednesday, March 5th, 2025, through approximately April 11, 

2025, for the construction of the levee.   

 

The playground area will be closed off with chain link fencing, and there will be park 

closed signs posted.  The City of Wharton appreciates the public’s patience and 

understanding as we work towards the completion of the Wharton Flood Reduction 

Project – Levee – Lower Colorado River Phase I.  During the construction period, 

residents are encouraged to visit alternative parks available throughout Wharton.  

 

For more information, please contact Paula Favors at 979-532-2491. 
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